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Next Mayor’s Coffee-Chat is November 7 
  
Estes Park Mayor Bill Pinkham will hold the next Coffee-Chat with the Mayor on Wednesday, 
November 7 at 8 a.m. at the Estes Park Senior Center, 220 Fourth Street.  Coffee-Chats offer an 
opportunity for community members to discuss local projects and issues with Town officials in an 
informal atmosphere. Coffee and pastries are provided. The meetings are held the first Wednesday of 
each month at 8 a.m. at the Senior Center.   
 
For more information, please call the Town of Estes Park Public Information Office at 970-577-3701.  
To receive Town news and/or meeting agendas in your email inbox, please email 
townadmin@estes.org. 
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